From: Lori Sadosky

To: Jon Maderia

Subject: Fw: My 20th anniversary in my apartment
Date: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 1:13:35 PM
Attachments: Outlook-ptv5fvzn.png

This is a former resident. Thought | would share with you. He's such a major
success story!!!

Lori Goepfert - Program Director
Martin House

401 W Thames St. Bldg 700

Norwich, CT 06360

(860)889-6150

loris@martinhousect.or

From: Louis Martinez <louismartinez160@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 1:06 PM

To: Lori Sadosky <loris@martinhousect.org>

Subject: My 20th anniversary in my apartment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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) L N o e R i
I just celebrated twenty years in my apartment here in Boston Massachusetts straight from
Martin House Norwich Connecticut. Hey it's been twenty Sand Castle competitions at Revere
Beach plus twelve world championships parades plus all the hurricanes, Blizzard's and
COVID pandemic but I am still here, I joined Martin House in 1998 and I will be celebrating
26 years of sobriety on August 10th it's been a long road but I still enjoy going to AA meetings
on a daily basis and participating with groups all in work and fun and gratifying, ! Lori and
Martin House thank you for being an incredibly important stepping stone in my recovery thank
you you guys have been life savers.
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